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When I first read HB 3076 I thought it simply as waste of time and money since the 

Federal government already requires licensing. After reading the -1 amendment, I'm 

even more confused. I'm trying to think of another license that is required at both the 

State and Federal level. It seems to be a solution in search of a problem and it will 

direct an agency that is already underfunded to take on more work. The testing 

requirements seem awfully specific. Where did they come from? The federal 

requirements? If so, again, why are we being redundant? It is going to cost each 

business who sells ammunition a fortune to comply with the rules in this amendment. 

Again, is this a solution in search of a problem? If dealers were experiencing ammo 

theft, I feel like they would go the route of stores who lock up basic things like razors 

or batteries. In the end, I feel this bill will just add another unnecessary layer of 

bureaucracy and liability to firearm dealers.  


